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Dear parent/ guardian/carer, 

Your child is invited to sign up for this year’s Summer Reading Challenge with Cornwall Libraries. Sign 

up for FREE at your local library! 

What is the Summer Reading Challenge? 

The Summer Reading Challenge encourages children to keep reading during the school summer 

holidays – and to enjoy reading anything they like! Children aged 4-11 are invited to set a reading goal 

and collect rewards for their reading. It’s completely FREE to take part.   

It is an amazing way to boost children’s confidence – last year 72% of children taking part felt more 

confident reading. 

Why should my child sign up? 

• They will be better prepared to return to school in the autumn. 

• The Challenge supports the move into a new year group. 

• Becoming more independent in their reading boosts children’s confidence and self-esteem. 

• The library provides free access to books and fun family activities all through the summer. 

• Library staff are on hand to offer support and book recommendations. 

Your child will be part of a UK-wide programme developed by The Reading Agency and delivered in 

partnership with the public library network. 

How can my child take part? (Library OR online) 

In the library. Visit your local Cornwall Library and sign up. Your child will: 

• Set a reading goal for the summer and borrow and read any books, eBooks and audiobooks. 

• Receive a Challenge booklet and collect special stickers and rewards for reading. 

 

Online. Take part online. 

• Sign up on the summerreadingchallenge.org.uk. 

• Set a reading goal and get book recommendations and tips. 

• Unlock digital badges and online rewards, including a printable certificate. 

When? 

The Challenge will launch on 6 July. Unsure where your closest library is? Use the 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/library-zone to check. 

Head to your local library this summer and sign up! If you have any questions, please contact 

lib.comms@cornwall.gov.uk 

Yours faithfully, 

Karen Burdon 

Communication and Engagement Co-ordinator for Cornwall Libraries  

Cornwall Council/Konsel Kernow|Culture, Leisure & Libraries/ Gonisogeth, Diskwithans ha Lyvervao 



 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

   

 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 



 

   

 

 
 



 

   

 

 
 
 



 

   

 

 
 
 



 

   

 

 
 



 

   

 

 
 
 



 

   

 

 
 
 



 

   

 

Carnon Downs Scarecrow Competition - Friday 19th to Sunday 21st July  
Just a quick reminder about the deadline for the Carnon Downs Scarecrow Competition entries - just 
a couple of weeks left until the deadline of the 12th July to let us know you'll be entering!  
 
This years theme is the Paris Olympics as the Olympics will almost be upon us by the time of the 
competition.  The competition is being held from Friday 19th to Sunday 21st July and this year we 
are holding it to raise funds for the Flicka Foundation Donkey Sanctuary in Mabe and also the Village 
Christmas Lights.  
 
Your scarecrow could be something sporty or something French or a combination of both!  
 
On the Sunday afternoon we'll be having refreshments, raffle and games etc. and announcing the 
winners of the Scarecrow competition in the Village Hall and Flicka will also be there selling some of 
their merchandise to raise even more funds for their wonderful sanctuary.  
 
If you'd like to enter please either message us on here, email us carnondownsvillage@gmail.com or 
phone 01872 864567 and we'll add you to the list and map. If you live on the outskirts of the village 
and would like to enter we can always find a more central spot for you to display your scarecrow.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/carnondownsscarecrows?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZW4Fw3z9o-8YejuRiVgINiymxzotyggvZS7m_DBUysMatcZOdZCfoVQ_Q1yPzZshpZ0aEQbPpcmZ3YCkce91qp7pjKTh_bHAvzhe7v1XxnLcgtoTWnP0qpT1JV9yqXH1LU3gl8kBas4QlqtdWniVOI7OLAUTT8iYO_a4W1pLIrAYrfSKoC_UYRv_3HfFonBlzxcRpHMB9aOApypFFxLPd0A&__tn__=-%5dK-R
mailto:carnondownsvillage@gmail.com


 

   

 

 
 
 



 

   

 

 
 
 



 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

   

 

 
 
 



 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

   

 

 


